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Notice Concerning Approval of Change of Market Classification to Standard Market and 
Withdrawal of the Plan for Compliance with Prime Market Listing Maintenance Criteria 

 

Fibergate Inc. (the “Company”) announced on May 14, 2025 that it had resolved at a meeting of its Board of Directors 
to apply for a change of its market classification to the Standard Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange. We hereby 
announce that the Tokyo Stock Exchange has approved the application as of today. Accordingly, the Company will be 
listed on the Standard Market as of July 30, 2025. 

The Company had been working to satisfy the continued listing requirements of the Prime Market based on the “Plan for 
Compliance with the Listing Maintenance Criteria” announced on September 13, 2024. However, in light of the approval 
of the market classification change, the Company has determined that the plan has fulfilled its purpose and has decided to 
withdraw it as of today. 

Guided by our corporate philosophy of “Thank you”—from our customers, to us and our purpose of contributing to the 
development of a prosperous society by establishing our business model as an on-premise infrastructure integrator and 
creating new economic value guided by the spirit of a triple win—benefiting sellers (ourselves), buyers (our customers), 
and society at large, the Group has been engaged in initiatives to maximize efficiency in communications and energy. 

We will continue to provide valuable services to society, our customers, and business partners, and will remain 
committed to strengthening communication with investors as we strive to further enhance our corporate value. 
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